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Thank you sending out details of the above application 
The proposal includes significant large lorry journeys to the site on narrow roads used by
walkers, dog walkers and parents taking their children to school and for other local
activities, together with local traffic as well as buses and vehicles going to Saint Hill
Manor.
These roads simply cannot accommodate the heavy goods traffic and it would be very
dangerous to road users and pedestrians and devastating to residents.  This is simply an
unfeasible proposal for a residential area.
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